
 

 

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 

 
 

 
3rd February 2022 
 

 
COMMUNIQUE: Court business on 3rd February 2022 

 
	
Dear	Friends,		
	
I	am	directed	to	 inform	you	that	since	no	cyclone	warning	 is	 in	 force	 in	Mauritius,	court	business	will	
resume	back	to	normal	today,	3rd	February	2022.	
	
However,	in	view	of	the	adverse	weather	conditions	today,	the	Courts	are	aware	that	there	may	be	some	
disruptions.	You	are	advised	to	take	all	safety	precautions	and	to	inform	the	Courts	should	you	be	facing	
any	predicament	with	Court	cases	today.	
	
Stay	safe.	
	
	
Mayuri	D.	Bunwaree-Ramlackhan	
Secretary	of	the	Bar	Council	
	
	

		
  
 
 

 
   	


